Dear parents and carers,

Hedgehogs have been bringing in an assortment of
wonderful certificates and discussing many of their
achievements from outside of school recently so we
thought it would be great to recognise these amazing
successes.

We are currently in the process of creating a display to
show off some of these. We will be sending home a
small ‘wow moment’ form for you to fill in so we can
attach to our display and we would love for you to
send in a photo/certificate etc that we can photocopy
and attach to the display for everyone to see how
amazing we all are! It could be a swimming/

football/gymnastics certificate or even a photo of your

child rldlng their bike Lf this is one oj their recent
achievements too.

As there is obviously only a small amount of time left,
we would be grateful for you to do this ASAP.

Best wishes,

The Hedgehog Team




